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This bill appears to be written hastily without much forethought. 

This bill could have been approached better. Why not propose a bill to require the 

octopus are native? Why not propose a bill to define safe raising of octopus? 

What if our octopus industry starts to decline? Would it not be better to farm octopus 

instead? 

I oppose this bill, and you should too. 


